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Dear Parents/carers 

 

Workshops for Parents 

 

Following an independent inquiry into non-recent child sexual exploitation in Telford, 

dating back to 1989, one of the recommendations adopted by the Local Authority was 

to support parents of children in Year 5 and Year 6 to understand and recognise CSE. 

 

Whilst this is a very difficult topic, it is vital as parents that we are fully informed, 

and particularly as your children become more independent and you consider the move 

to secondary school.   

 

In all aspects of safeguarding children, at Dothill, we operate the policy 'it could 

happen here' in order that we are fully informed, vigilant and ready to take any next 

steps that we may need to ensure the safety of our children. For me, this includes 

supporting parents to be fully informed. 

 

To this end, we have worked with other local schools to be able to offer either an in 

person, or a virtual TEAMs training session for our parents, alongside other local 

parents: 

- Monday 16th October at 1.30pm at Dothill Primary School 

- Tuesday 24th October at 6.00pm via TEAMs (link to be sent) 

 

The sessions will be led by West Mercia Police. 

 

Please use the link below to participate. 

Please try to attend one session. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/90MZc0Xwtj  

 

Best wishes 

Becca 
Becca Butler 

Head teacher 
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